
 
  

HISD to host public meeting to discuss  

             District Annual Report 

  
WHAT:    The Houston Independent School District will host a public meeting on March 2, 

2023, to explain the 2021-2022 District Annual Report. 

  

A major component of the annual report is the Texas Academic Performance Report 

(TAPR). An annual report required by the Texas Education Agency, TAPR analyzes 

student performance, staff, programs, financial reports, and demographics in every 

school district in Texas. HISD’s research and accountability team helps gather the 

statistical information needed to complete the report. 

  

Under Texas law, every Texas school district must offer an opportunity to discuss the 

results with the local community.  The final 2021-22 TAPR report was published on 

Dec. 15 and the District Annual Report must be shared during a public hearing within 

90 days of its release date. HISD will publish the report on the district’s website 

following the public hearing on March 2.  

  

To view the TAPR report, visit https://rptsvr1.tea.texas.gov/perfreport/tapr/. 
    
WHO: HISD Board of Education, Superintendent Millard L. House II, Deputy Superintendent 

Dr. Rick Cruz, Chief Academic Officer Dr. Shawn Bird, Executive Officer of Research 
and Accountability Dr. Allison Matney 

    
WHEN: Thursday, March 2, 4:00 p.m. 
    
WHERE: Hattie Mae White Education Support Center  

4400 West 18th St., 77092  
    
   

https://rptsvr1.tea.texas.gov/perfreport/tapr/


 
 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

